
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:    December 18, 2017 
 
To:    Priests and Deacons  
 
From:  Penny Simmons and Deacon Jose Espinosa, Co-Directors of 

Diaconate Formation, Office of the Permanent Diaconate 
 
Re:       Formation for the Permanent Diaconate Celebration 

 
 
The men in formation for the Permanent Diaconate and their families invite you 
to attend the celebration of Admission to Candidacy for the Class of 2022, 
Institution as Lector for the Class of 2021 and Institution as Acolyte for the 
Class of 2020 on Wednesday, January 17, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.  
 
It will be held at Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic Church, 1350 Hearst 
Drive, NE, Atlanta, GA 30319. A reception will follow. 
 
If you will vest for the celebration, the liturgical color is white. Please arrive by 
6:45 p.m. to process into the church. 


